
  
 

MEDIA RELEASE  

  

Friday 17th February, 2023             For Immediate Release. 

  

 

Public Notice: Closure of Offices for Carnival. 
  

 

The Equal Opportunity Commission advises that its offices located at 55-57 Manic Street, 

Chaguanas will be closed to the general public from 12:00pm today and normal business hours 

will resume on Wednesday 22nd February, 2023. 

 

The Commission continues to receive complaints on its website: www.equalopportunity.gov.tt. 

 

 

 

 

For more information, contact: 

Shelly Dolabaille 

Manager, Corporate Communications 

Equal Opportunity Commission 

55-57 Manic Street , Chaguanas 

Tel:  (868) 672-0928 ext 231 

Mobile: (868) 330-4791 

E-mail: shelly.dolabaille@eoc.gov.tt 
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